
NORTHEAST LOUISIANA AMATEUR RADIO CLUB 
 

June 1, 2021 
 

@ Geneva Academy 
 

There were 9 attendees.  
 
Everyone introduced themselves and told what was the biggest mistake they had made 
as an amateur radio operator. 
 
Financial report was given by Ruth Ragsdale, WM5LA. 
 
Field Day - June 26, 27 – Our club will not be doing Field Day as a club event this year. 
 
There was a brief discussion about getting the WMHS Ham Club antenna installed. No 
date was set to do the work.  
 
Upcoming events: 

 
• Shreveport Hamfest – August 14 
• Huntsville, AL Hamfest - August 21,22 

 
Jim Ragsdale, W5LA, showed a video by Dave Cassler, KE0OG, about Solar Indices. 
 
Next meeting will be on July 6, 2021, 6:30 PM at Geneva Academy. 
 
Meeting was adjourned around 8:00 PM. 
 
 


